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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –April 15, 2015
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, April 15, 2015. Assistant Principal Josh Cowley called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Josh Cowley, Alison Langley, Whitney Carpenter, Michelle Russell, Valerie Skillman, Katrina Johnson, Frank Williams, Toni Graves, and David Bollinger. Lonnie Dennis, Leah McGray, and Elizabeth Atcher were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 15-031- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by David Bollinger to adopt the agenda for the April meeting.
ORDER # 15-032- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the minutes of the March meeting.
ORDER # 15-033– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Autumn Jones was present at the April meeting.
ORDER #15-034-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Toni Graves to approve the 2nd reading of the March meeting minutes.
CURRICULUM UPDATE/INFORMATION ITEMS: Mr. Cowley reported that ACT results for the majority of students are in. Results for special education students should be in within the next 2 weeks. We are hoping to maintain the same scores as last year. KOSSA testing is in progress with results coming in slowly. EOC and on demand testing is scheduled to begin May 11.
· Council members received a tentative staff allocations list for the 2015-2016 school year. A brief discussion was held regarding funding to allow for 2 teacher positions. 
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list as well as the student accident log.

· The textbook purchasing plan information was given to council members for discussion. Mr. Cowley explained how the money will be spent by department. 
ORDER #15-035-APPROVAL OF THE TEXTBOOK PURCHASING PLAN-The motion was made by Frank Williams and seconded by David Bollinger to approve the textbook purchasing plan for the 2014-2015 school year.

NEW BUSINESS:
· No new business was discussed at the April meeting.
ORDER # 15-036-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Toni Graves to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

